
 
 
 

 
 
 

PICNIC SHELTERS REOPENED 
 

It’s time to get outdoors and enjoy the parks! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To reserve a picnic shelter, visit the website: 
https://www.agourahillscity.org/home/showpublisheddocument/24461/637534719866770000 

 

Please remember: 
 Some protocols in place require you to still wear masks.  

 Social Distancing by staying six feet apart is always good practice! 
 Make sure guests use hand sanitizer or wash their hands. 

 
 

Visitors are asked to continue to follow the complete set of LA County Health Department protocols,  
“Guidance for Informal Social Gatherings:  Appendix CC” 

http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/media/Coronavirus/docs/people/InformalSocialGatherings.pdf 
 

If you have questions, please contact us:   
agourahillsrec@agourahillscity.org, (818) 597-7361, or City’s website www.agourahillscity.org 



 


